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October 13, 2003

Mr. David Brazil
Zoning Administrator
Marion County

230 E. Main Street
P.O. Box 157

Marion, Kansas 66861
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Re: Revised Addendum Agreement for Zoning Update
Dear David:

Attached are two signed originals of the revised Addendum No. 2 to the agreement for
planning services. As you can see it provides for hourly rates, as requested, along with a
complete zoning ordinance update based on the plan just adopted. We can attend two
meetings plus a public hearing for the fee, but that makes it really a challenge for us,
since that leaves less time for the ordinance drafts. Of course, we can provide such a
“lean and mean” service because we helped write the policies and already understand the
Marion County issues.

Please let me know if you would like to specify more items of the project under the
addendum, or edit the agreement in any way. One thing is to figure out how to get this
moving and wrapped up, since that is in the interests of both BWR and the County.
We appreciate the opportunity to continue serving a valued client.

Sincerely,

BUCHER, WILLIS & RATLIFF CORPORATION

/WM& A x

Scott A. Michie, AICP
Vice President
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